HILA <L GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

M ST HITT MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
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S HEIT (LT A1¥) (RAILWAY BOARD) e
No. 2024/E(W)/20/3 New Delhi, dated 09.05.2024

The General Managers (P)
All Indian Railways & PUs.

Sub: Reiteration of instructions regarding issue of Water Bottle to Track
Maintainers {erstwhile Gangmen/Trackmen/Keymen/Mates/Patrolmen}.’

Ref: Board’s letter No. E(W)95UN 1-19 dated 27.12.2005.

Keeping in view the ensuing intense heat wave conditions across the country,
Civil Engineering Directorate have requested to reiterate the instructions regarding
provision of Water Bottle to the eligible categories of employees. In this context,
attention is invited to Item No. 11 of Board’s letter cited under Ref. wherein Railways
were advised to provide eligible employees Water Bottle of 2 Litres having proper
heat insulation so that water can be kept cool for 5-6 hours.

2. The Railways are requested to adhere to these instructions scrupulously.
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Deputy Director Estt. (Welfare)
Railway Board
Phone No.: 011-47845543
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